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HERE WE GO… 
The school year has started and students are settling into their classes and new routines for the 
year. As the district continues to grow, so does our school. We have added a class again this 
year, taking us up to 16 divisions with nearly 370 students! 
 
 
CROSS COUNTRY 
Cross Country has officially begun! It is open to students in Gr. 3-7. Practices run every Monday 
and Thursday morning at 8:00am rain or shine. District Meets (South Zone) will be on Tuesday 
afternoons at Crescent Park beginning at 3:30pm. A notice regarding Cross Country has gone 
home. Please ensure this is filled in and returned to the school if you would like for your child to 
participate. We are very thankful to our coaches for getting this up and running at this very busy 
time of year. 
 
 
SOCCER 
This year, we will be running a short soccer program at Bayridge. Soccer will be open to any Gr. 
7 interested in participating in a co-ed team. Notices went home this past week. Again, please 
ensure to complete the permission form if you would like for your child to participate. The 
shortened season will run from Sept. 20 – Oct. 9. A thank you to Mr. Somers for getting this off 
the ground for our school! 
 
 
MEET THE TEACHER/WELCOME BACK BBQ 
“Meet the Teacher” will take place on Thursday Sept. 26th from 3pm – 4pm. We look forward to 
seeing you all for our “Open House” style meet and greet. This is a great time to pop by and see 
your child’s class an introduce yourself to this year’s teacher. They are looking forward to 
meeting you. The “Welcome Back BBQ” will run from 4pm – 7pm. We thank the PAC for 
putting this yearly event on for our school community. 
 
 
TERRY FOX 
On Friday Sept. 27th, Bayridge will be participating in this year’s Terry Fox school run for 
cancer research. We are proud to continue the legacy and hope that you will join us and support 
this cause by donating to our Terry Fox school run fundraising page at: 
http://www.terryfox.ca/BayridgeElementary 
A permission notice with more details has gone home. Please ensure this is signed and returned 
before the run day as students in Gr. 1-7 will be running our school-wide run route in the 
community. A big thank you to Mr. Murti for championing this very important cause. 

http://www.terryfox.ca/BayridgeElementary


PRO D DAY 
Just a reminder that Monday September 30th is a Non-Instructional Day. The school will not be 
in session and will be closed to students.  
 
Please note, that our monthly calendar is posted on the Bayridge school website. Be sure to 
check it out to see what’s coming up! 
 
 


